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The meeting was called to order at 12:35 by Ron Jackson, Chair.
1)  Approval of Minutes:

Approval of the Minutes for February 12 and 26, 2007 Faculty Council Meetings were approved with amendments.  Motion made, seconded and passed.  

REPORTS
2)  President’s Report

President Harden gave a presentation on the new University Facilities: 
a)
Three building projects – student housing, student activities center and the School of Business;

b)
Phase I – 476 bed dormitory breaking ground August 2007, targeting first year students.  

c)
Phase II – acquisition of Clayton Place Apartments.

d)
Phase III – Student Activities Center which will contain two parts – a Student Union which will house the SGA offices, meeting rooms, student lounge, café, game room, etc.  The Recreation Center will house sports, fitness, exercise facility, etc.  Student Fees will pay for this building.

e)  
The School of Business project is in a phase of preparation in construction documents and bidding.  Bids should be received in mid-March.  This building will be attached to the Technology Building and projected completion is approximately a year from now.
3)  Provost Report

Dr. Hoffman reminded the Council of the SACS visit in April advising that Acadeimc Affairs is working on a final report which is due to SACS on Friday, March 16th.   The SACS visit will encompass all current graduate programs involved, particularly the library’s participation in the MAL program. The other three programs will also be under review.  
Dr. Hoffman also reported that the P&T Committee has completed its work.  The current committee has made recommendations for next year’s committee.  She has asked that the current and future committees work together to activate better procedures.

Dr. Hoffman advised the Council to note on their calendars the dates for Honors Convocation  April 5th, the Smith Awards May 1st and the SACS visit April 11 and 12. 

During this time, Dr. Benita Moore stated that approval has been received from the ABA for the paralegal program and should be final in August.  

4)  Old Business
Due to time constraints, tabled until next meeting.
5)  New Business
Due to time constraints, tabled until next meeting.
7)  Announcements

Ron Jackson, chair for the building naming committee, asked for volunteers for the committee.
The meeting was adjourned by Chair Ron Jackson at 1:30pm.  The next scheduled Faculty Council meeting is March 26, 2007 at 12:30pm in UC 260.
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